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    Hello my name is Dave Tweed. I am writing this letter in hopes that your office can help make an American dream possible and help several hundred families in the state of Wisconsin while your at it. 

  My concern is that Harley Davidson Motor Company has shut down the Buell motor Co. The staff and families of the Buell motor company are now without jobs, the factory in east troy is no longer making street motorcycles. I understand that this is business decision and you are asking how can I help you here?  Sir what I would like to see is Harley Davidson stop the destruction of The Buell Motor Company and its patents (Buell only). The patents Harley admittedly has no plans to use. This would allow the East Troy facility bring back a number of workers in time all of the workers and more. In these trying times the United States needs a world-class sport motorcycle as well as a world-class cruiser motorcycle .The Country could really use economic growth. Please take a look at what is going on in East Troy if you can reach out to the local government. The Buell motorcycle should not be a footnote in history when it can be a footprint in economic recovery, and bring a world of hope to thousands of Buell enthusiasts throughout the world. 

